MEDAWCARE AMBUIANCE

November 1, 2016

Mr. Mark Rohlfing
Fire Chief

City of Milwaukee
711 W. Wells Street
Milwaukee, W1 53233

Common Council File Number 160952

Hello Chief Rohlfing,

Hope things are well for you and your family. This letter is to confirm our intent to sell our
ambulance business after 50+ years of service to the fine ownership of Paratech Ambulance.

We do understand that we will need the City of Milwaukee Common Council approval for our
sale and efforts have been initiated to inform the city of our intentions. It is our desire to
have this issue discussed at the Public Safety Committee at its November 10" meeting and
then at the full council meeting on November 22™. We wish for our transition to properly
close no later than November 30™.

Both buyer and seller are doing everything we can to make this transition as seamless as
possible. We find it very important to stay on track with the above dates and meetings so our
co-workers are aware of what is happening and keep ambulances serving the City of
Milwaukee with no interruption in service. Please let us know if the Fire Department has any
questions or wishes to discuss the transition because we will cooperate with the city in any
manner to assist with this process.

Our family owned business has appreciated the many years of service and the many good
people we have had the privilege to work with. We are confident and comfortable our
business is being passed to good hands.

Sincerely,
- 4
V4

Yvonne Larsen, Owner

C. City Clerk Jim Owczarski, Alderman Bob Donovan Chair Public Safety Committee, City
Attorney Grant Langley, Alderman Terry Witkowski, Chair Ambulance Review Board



